
** Disclaimer ** 

The information provided on the Charlotte County Healthy Start web site is 
for informational purposes only and is not intended to be used for medical 
diagnosis or treatment, or as a substitute for consultation with a qualified 

health care professional.  Our web site links to third party partners and web 
sites, however Charlotte County Healthy Start Coalition, Inc is not 

responsible for the information contained on those web sites. 
 

**IMPORTANT** 
 


